

February 3, 1993

ILGONIS ZARINS, SECRETARY LATVIAN FOUNDATION INC. 217 E 85TH ST., APT. 18 NEW YORK, NY 10028-3091

Dear Ms. Zarins:

Your application to mail at the Special Third-Class rates has been received and will be forwarded to the office of Rates and Classifications for approval.

The mailing statement of all mailings made during the processing of your application must be annotated with "Mail While Pending Third-Class Non-Profit".

During the time your application is pending, you are required to pay postage at the regular Third-Class bulk rate. Upon authorization the difference in postage between the Special Third-Class bulk rates and the regular bulk rate will be credited to your account or refunded to you.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ms. Ola Mack at (212) $\frac{330-3901}{967-8585}$

456 Kin Richerds

Sincerely,

Beverly M. Moore, Supv. Mailing Requirements

Den Much

421 8th Ave Rm 3212

New York NY 10199-9651